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The Vehicle Regulations under the Highway Traffic Act have been amended to include all 
changes in the National MOU. 
 
To assist in reducing wait times for permits Service NL has introduced a new 90 day permit for 
several non-conforming configurations.  This option is not available for excessive overweight or 
over-dimensional loads.  To be eligible for the 90 day permit: 
 

- The vehicle must be registered 
 
- The vehicle must be operating under an annual overweight/over-dimension permit 

that will not expire in the next 90 days 
 

- The load carried must be indivisible 
 
Service NL is in the process of reviewing the current permitting requirements in place for quad 
axle semi-trailers.  We are reviewing the data obtained from the monitoring systems installed 
with a goal of removing the requirement for a monitoring system and including the configuration 
in legislation.  
 
 
 
 


